



Student's name: _____

Date: December 1st

Teacher's name: _____

Book: Metro 1 Units: 1-7



Reading

1) This Robbie and he has a travel blog. Read about it. Then, answer the following questions (6x3=18)

Blog | Jim

My vacation blog

Home Profile Blog Interests Events



Robbie
11:25 a.m.
Every summer, I go hiking with my friends. We always camp in amazing places. It's awesome! We usually go to New Mexico. It's hot there, and it never rains. But this year, we're camping in Alaska, and my dad's here, too! In the winter, there's a lot of snow here. But it's July now, and the weather is good.

Saturday, July 15 ____
Today is the first day, and we're really excited. The weather is hot and sunny, and I'm wearing shorts with my hiking boots. Right now, it's 6 p.m. and we're cooking pasta for dinner. We eat pasta every evening because it's easy to cook!

Tuesday, July 18 ____
It's the fourth day and things aren't good. We're sitting next to the tent, and I'm wearing a hoodie and a hat. You see, it's very cold. We aren't cooking dinner right now. We're chatting by the fire.

Friday, July 21 ____
I'm sad because it's the last day of our trip. It's cloudy, but it isn't raining. We're camping near a river, and we're fishing! This evening, we're cooking a special meal – pasta with fish!



2 Comments

a) **Do** Robbie and his friends usually go hiking?

b) **What** is the weather like on the first day?

c) **Do** they eat pasta every evening?

d) **Is** Robbie wearing a hoodie and a hat on Thursday?

e) **Is** it raining the last day of the trip?

f) **Are** they swimming on Friday evening?

Language in use

2) Robbie is doing his homework. Drag and drop the correct word. (9x1 = 9)

try - hoodie - cold

1- It's -2°C outside! That's very _____!

2- I _____ interesting food on vacation.

3- In winter I like wearing my red _____.

desert - hiking - fans

4- _____ watch their favorite bands in concert.

5- There isn't any water in a _____

6- I like _____ in the mountains.

practice - do - brush

7- We often _____ martial arts.

8- Joe and I _____ sports a lot.

9- I always _____ my teeth.



Listening

3) Robbie's friend, Joe is making a video on vacations. Listen and click on the correct option.
(METRO 1 - track 9) (6x3=18)

1) Joe is _____ because he doesn't like shopping.

a- excited.

b- bored

c- interested.

Right now, Joe's sister is looking at a pair of _____ is a store

a- shoes

b- jeans

c- sneakers

2) Joe is buying a _____ because he's really thirsty.

a- soda

b- coke

c- lemon juice

3) _____ are surfing.

a- Joe and Laura

b- Dad and Laura

c- Mom and Laura

Joe isn't surfing because he is _____

a- bored

b- sleeping

c- scared

4) The alligators are really _____.

a- scared

b- hungry

c- happy

Language in use

4) Chris and his friend Kim are chatting online. Complete the dialog using **PRESENT SIMPLE OR PRESENTE PROGRESSIVE**. (7X2=14)

Kim: What does your mom do?

Chris: She's a writer. She **usually** ¹_____ (write) and ²_____ (work) for magazines, but **now** she ³_____ (try) to write a book.

Kim: A book?

Chris: Yes. It's a biography. It's about a famous artist from Colombia.

Kim: Wow! Is your mom at home? What's she doing right now?

Chris: Well, **right now**, she⁴ _____ (sit) at her desk upstairs, and⁵ _____ (use) her computer to talk to the artist online. She⁶ _____ (talk) to him **every morning, and every afternoon** she _____ (write) about his life.

5) They are talking about their visit to the zoo. Complete with: **was, wasn't, were, weren't**. (6x1=6)

John: ¹ _____ your brothers at the zoo?

Shelley: No, they ² _____.

Josie: ³ _____ Lucas near the elephants?

Dan: No, he⁴ _____.

Graham: ⁷ _____ the children in the tree?

Joe: Yes, they⁸ _____.

6) Chris is completing a fact file of his favorite actor. Write sentences using the correct **verb in the past**. (5x2=10)

Jaden Smith _____ (be born) in Malibu, California, on July 8, 1998. Smith _____ (make) his big screen debut with his dad in 2006. He _____ (start) in the film *The Pursuit of Happiness*. He _____ (act) in remakes of *The Karate Kid*, *The Day the Earth Stood Still* and *After Earth*. He later released his first studio album, *Syre*, in 2017. He _____ (give) a big concert in Los Angeles.



7) He is a fan of Disneyland and did a quiz about its creator. Read the information and answer the questions. (5x1=5)



WALT DISNEY

ENTREPRENEUR | 1901–1966

Walt Disney was an American animator, entrepreneur and film and television producer, best known for creating the character Mickey Mouse and the theme parks, Disneyland in California and Walt Disney World in Florida.

QUICK FACTS



Joined Red Cross as a teen



Voice of Mickey Mouse



Won 22 Oscars



Loved trains



Died of lung cancer at 65

A. Did Walt Disney create Sponge Bob?

B. Did he create a theme park in Florida?

C. Did he win 30 Oscars?

D. Did he love cars?

E. Did he die at 50?

8) Chris and Kim are cooking a salad. Click on the correct option. (5X1=5)

Kim: We don't have some/any/much tomatoes. None!

Chris: How much / many / any eggs are there?

Kim: There are much/some / any / eggs. There are six eggs.

Chris: How much / many / some cheese is there in the kitchen?

Kim: There isn't much / many/ some cheese. We have to buy more in the supermarket, now.



Writing

9) Chris wants to know about you. Include: (15)

1stParagraph

Personal info, physical description, daily routine, chores.

2ndParagraph

Favorite animal (habitat, physical description and abilities)

